
NPYL All-Star 

Softball Shootout Tournament 

July 5th – 9th, 2017 

General Housekeeping Information 
 
NPYL Address: 
2279 South 600 West  
New Palestine, IN 46163 
 
Rain out number: 317-861-NPYL 
 
Tournament Director:    Umpire-in-Chief: 
John Linn      Teresa Zimmerman 
johnlinn@npyl.com    teresazimmerman@npyl.com 
 
All teams will be responsible for their own injury insurance. 
 
New Palestine will provide umpires for the tournament. 
 
Individual trophies will be awarded to each participant on the first and second place 
teams in each age group for both brackets. 
 
Please support the tournament through the use of the concession stands for purchases 
of food and drinks. 
 
No outside coolers allowed.  One “team cooler” allowed for water for the coaches and 
players. 
 
No Alcoholic Beverages are permitted on the premises. 
  
No smoking or tobacco use on school grounds. This includes the diamond areas, 
concession stands, and parking lots. 
 
No pets are allowed on the softball/baseball/school grounds. No exceptions! 
 
Parking only in designated parking areas. No Parking in the grass or perimeter areas 
of the parking lot. 
 


